
Children's Church - in person 

Sundays @ 9:00AM & 10:30AM 

 

What's important to know when you bring your kids (ages 3 
years thru 6th grade) to church: 

• Please plan to be at church by 15 minutes early to allow for the 
check in process. 

• You will check in your preschoolers (ages 3 – 5 yrs.) at their 
preschool room. Their temperatures will be checked, and you will 
sign the sign in sheet. 

• Children K thru 6th Grade will need to be signed in at the Kid’s 
Chapel. Their temperatures will be checked, and you will sign the 
sign in sheet. 

• We have a Well Child Policy at Thomas Road Baptist Church. If your 
child is sick, shows signs or symptoms of illness or has a fever above 
99.6°, you will be asked to take them home.  

• The Children's rooms have been set up for a maximum of 15 in each 
room to allow for social distancing. 

• All Children's Church workers will be wearing masks and gloves. 
• High touch areas and tables will be sanitized before and after use. 
• We're doing our very best to bring our kids back to church in the 

safest way possible. 

 

If you're not ready to bring your kiddos back to in person services, or if 
you or your kiddo aren't feeling well, there's good news!  We will still have 
the TRBC Kids Curriculum available to use at home.  Just go to our TRBC 
Connect Facebook Group to get the link, Facebook.com/TRBC Connect.  

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/TRBCConnection

